California Energy Commission

DOCKETED

From: Rabia Barkins [mailto:rabia77@cox.net]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 4:33 PM 11-AFC-3

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Subject: Mission Trails Power Plant TN # 67643
OCT 10 2012

RE: Mission Trails Power Plant

I live in Encinitas (N. San Diego) and my husband and I often visit Santee and
the Mission Trails Regional Park. There is not much nature left in San Diego
County and we really

appreciate this beautiful park. Allowing a power plant to be built next to an
environmentally protected area is a travesty. I urge that this project be
dismantled and that an area

be picked that is more suitable, rather than a residential and protected park
area in Santee.

If the desires of the citizens mean anything, I urge you to consider withholding
approval for this project. It would be more appropriate miles away from
residences and parks (maybe in the desert somewhere). The problem is not only the
unsightly view, but the toxic pollution right next to a protected park area and
near residences. This area should not be re-zoned. It is not an appropriate place
for a power plant.

Thank you for your help.

Rabia Barkins
Encinitas, CA



